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The Brisbane Hydrogen Workshop 
Postponed Again. 
 
The Brisbane Hydrogen Workshop Postponed Again, due to the circumstance of the 
coronavirus (COVID-19). 
New Dates: May 2023 (The details will be announced later this year.)  
 
https://www.iere.jp/events/workshop/2020-brisbane/index.html?utm_source=emailmagazine
&utm_medium=mail20220331&utm_campaign=BNE_mid2023 
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